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Dr. Eng. Islam Amro,
Al Quds Open University,
Palestine

Cairo 12/10/2017

Subject: Thank you Letter

Dear Dr. Amro,

I would like to express to you my gratitude for taking time to participate in the UNESCO Satellite Event,
“drab OER Forum: Advancing the Regional Agenda” held in Ljubljana, Slovenia, from 17-21
September, 2017.

We greatly appreciated your insightful presentation which provided participants in the Arab OER Forum
with an overview of current and ongoing OER related activities in the region. Moreover, it also pointed to
strategies for meetings the future challenges facing OER in the Arab region and taking forward the 2077
Ljubljana OER Action Plan.

As a follow- up to Slovenia we are looking into organizing either a face to face or online meetings to
discuss the road map for the Arab OER Forum and will be contacting you shortly to provide further
information on this.

Thank you once again for your commitment to the Arab OER Forum.

Sincerely

Dr. Ghaith Fariz

Director UNESCO Cairo Office for Sciences in the Arab States



